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 Times of Masses & Services         

 Sat   28th       June     5.30 pm         Chagford                   First Mass of Sunday – For the People of the Parish 

 Sun   29th       June   11.15 am         Okehampton            SS PETER AND PAUL - APOSTLES 
    5.30 pm         Okehampton              

 Tue     1st       July                    7.00 pm         Okehampton             No Mass  

 Wed     2nd      July    10.00 am         Okehampton             No Mass  

 Thurs     3rd       July   10.30 am         Chagford                    Mass  

 Sat     5th       July     9.00 am         Okehampton             Adoration & Rosary 
  10.00 am         Okehampton             Mass     
    5.30 pm         Chagford                    First Mass of Sunday  

 Sun     6th       July   11.15 am         Okehampton            14TH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME  
    5.30 pm         Okehampton              

 Sacrament of Reconciliation by arrangement. 

The Pope's Intention for July: For the pastoral care of the sick. We pray that the Sacrament of the Anointing of the Sick 
confers on those who receive it and their loved ones the power of the Lord and becomes ever more a visible sign of 
compassion and hope for all. 

Retiring Collection Peter's Pence: The 2025 Peter's Pence Collection will take place this weekend on June 29th. This 
collection supports the Pope's charitable works and has a long history of helping the Church's mission of evangelisation and 
charity. Thank you for your support and generosity. 

Card Machine: If you wish to donate using the card machine, please note that it is located on the wall by Our Lady's 
statue. Thank you for your generous support.  

Chagford Coffee Morning: Many thanks to everyone who contributed to the Chagford coffee morning last week. We took just 
over £500 from the raffle, cake sales and entry charge. Together with some generous donations to cover the costs and 
support the event, we have raised £680 for church funds. Thank you to all the bakers, donors, helpers and attendees. 

200 Club: Our June draw for the 200 Club will take place this Sunday, June 29, after the 11:15 am Mass in Okehampton. The 
prizes are as follows: first prize is £15, second prize is £10, and third prize is £5. All members are automatically entered into 
each monthly draw for the year 2025. You can purchase as many numbers as you like throughout the year, with each number 
costing just £10. If you would like to support our parish and have a chance to win, please see Karen in Okehampton or Justine 
in Chagford to join the 200 Club now! It is open to everyone (over 18), so feel free to spread the word to your friends and 
neighbours! 

Family BBQ: Sunday 13th July at 12.30 pm, please note the change of date. Adult tickets £5, Child tickets £3, tickets on sale 
after Mass for the next couple of weeks. Please see the posters for more information or speak to Angie Scullion or Patrick 
Morris for more details. There is a sheet on the notice board to sign up if you can help with salads and desserts for this event. 
Thank you in anticipation of your generosity.  

Sam’s trip to Uganda: Sam and his Mum, Caroline, are very grateful for all the items donated for the upcoming trip to 
Uganda. We wish Sam a safe and memorable trip.  

Vacancy: There is a vacancy for a Parish Secretary for All Saints Parish, Teignmouth. Please look at the flyer on the porch 
noticeboard for full details. 

Catholic Children’s Society (Plymouth): is looking to recruit an Assistant Grants Officer to work alongside the Administrator 
and support the work already taking place, facilitating the provision of goods agreed with the board, through the Essential 
Grants programme. This role is 14 hours a week, working from home, although based in the office at St. Boniface House in 
Ashburton. The hourly rate will be £13.58. To discuss the role further, please telephone Karen Grute on 01364 645420. To 
request an application form, please email ccs@ccsplymouth.org.uk 

Caritas in Veritate: 29 June is the anniversary of the publication in 2009 of Caritas in Veritate, by Pope Benedict XVI. There is 
so much to reflect on in this long and powerful encyclical, which followed the financial crash of 2008. Pope Benedict's call is 
for us to see the relationship between human and environmental ecologies and to link charity and truth in the pursuit of 
justice, the common good, and authentic human development. Why not have a look at paragraph 45 on the need for a 
people-centred, ethical economics?  

Prayers: Jerome Twomey, Norma Hynes, Patricia Almond, Cecilia Brunton, Mary Frain, Jan, Margaret Snell, Mary Sheridan, Jen Cleverdon, 
Claire Brown, Helen, Ann Durden-Higgins, Doreen Hughes, Pat, Michele Collier, Paul Selwood Wielink, Alex Joyce, John Keating, Tilly 
Rhodes, Anne Brooks, Molly Rogers, Janet Vickers, Elizabeth Gregory, David Jennings, Kevin Power, Rosemary Hopkins, Reta DeLarge, Justin 
Aldred, Jamie Shott, Alan Pook, and Jean Rhodes. 
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